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Severn Elementary School         
 

Calendar Events 

 

October 9th 

• Interim’s Sent Home 

 

October 12th 

• SCHOOL CLOSED for Students 

   Parent/Teacher Conferences 

 

October 13th 

• SCHOOL CLOSED for Students 

   Parent/Teacher Conferences 

  

October 21st 

• 2 Hour Early Dismissal 

 

 

 

  

October 2020  

@SevernESAACPS 

838 Reece Road 

Severn, MD 21144 

Principal: Isaphine Smith  

Assistant Principal:  Keri Allen 

 

Principal’s Message 

Hello Parents and Guardians! 

Dear Severn Families, 

Happy October and Autumn Season! Students are working on “all cylinders” 

and enjoying instruction. As I walk through the virtual hallways, I hear 

comments such as: “Wow, this is fun!” and “I Love School!” Thank you for your 

continued support, it is greatly appreciated.   

Below, please find our October “SES Fun Facts”  

• Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held this month.  

• Please consider joining our wonderful PTA. The PTA will meet 

periodically throughout the year on Monday evenings. If you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact our PTA President, Mrs. Soler.  

• This month kicks off our annual Harvest for the Hungry campaign. 

Instead of collecting food, we will be collecting funds for food. 

Monetary donations will be accepted online at www.aacps.org/harvest 

and 100% of all donated funds will go directly to the Anne Arundel 

County Food Bank.    

• Please consider signing up for Twitter and following the Severn 

Elementary School page. We will regularly post pictures of exciting 

activities that are taking place. In addition, we will post resources to 

support students at home as well as “how-to” resources. If you need 

any assistance, creating a twitter profile, please email me at 

iksmith@aacps.org  

Kind Regards, 

Mrs. Smith 

file:///C:/Users/ijohnson/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/XI2Z7NSY/www.aacps.org/harvest
mailto:iksmith@aacps.org
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Parent Portal 

Parent Portal is now live for parents to view 

student’s progress in Grades 1-5.  Parents can 

sign up on the AACPS website 

(www.aacps.org) at the top right of our web 

page if you need to create an account.  

 

 

http://www.aacps.org/
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